
NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes 5.84(1), 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 

Town of Glendale will hold a Public Test 

of its electronic voting system which utilizes 

automatic tabulating equipment at the 

Glendale Town Hall, 27337 Mocha Rd, 

Kendall, WI on Monday, March 24
th

, 2025 

at 1:00 P.M. Said test is open to the public 

and is being conducted for the April 1
st
, 

2025 Spring Election. 

 

 

Jamie Hyer, 

Glendale Town Clerk 

WNAXLP 


